From: CAAC Comments Form <noreply@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 31 January 2023 22:30
To: Planning Planning; Dawn Allott; Derek Gomez;_
Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received

Camden Council
Hi,

Someone submitted an entry for the CAAC Comments form form in the Camden Council site. View all the

form's entries by clicking

2022/5526/P

261 Camden High Street London NW1 7BU

Proposal includes the replacement of the existing shopfront/fascia and glazing with new tiled finish to
replace existing and new skylight to replace existing.



Fast Track TC

Camden Town

2023-02-20T00:00:00.000

Comment

Internally illuminated signage is not usually acceptable in the Conservation Area, nor are full width glazed
doors as a shopfront. In view of the location of this proposal in an already much degraded section of the
High Street however we will not object to the application.
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